Dear Matthew,
Thank you so much, | really enjoyed reading your thoughts.
We’re absolutely with you that there’s such huge potential for improvement on this agenda.

Hope we can make some progress next year.

With thanks and best wishes,

Dr, Richard Benwell
Chief Executive
Wildlife and Countryside Link



